Dear Brain Games Member,

| am so glad you have decided to join Brain Games! Below you will find the
dates our meetings are scheduled for. On those dates, be sure to talk with
your adult at home so they know you are staying after school. Remind
them that pick up is at 3:35 or you can take the 3:45 bus home. Then
come to Room 155 (near the auditorium) at dismissal. You may have a
snack before we start if you'd like. Please be sure it is nut free.

| am looking forward to having some fun with you during Brain Games! The
following dates are our planned meeting dates.

November 1
November 8
November 29
December 13
December 20
January 3
January 10
January 24
January 31
February 7
February 14
March 6
March 13
April 10

April 24

May 8

May 15- Final Meeting

As a reminder, it is very important that you listen to the announcements so
that you know if there are any changes to the schedule.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Dvornski

Ext. 3155
hdvornski@frontiercsd.org
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